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Your Name: Ken Wirt

Your Email: kwirt@acd.net

Comment: December 18, 2015

Members of Charlotte City Council,

As a former Mayor of the City of Charlotte, | would like to provide some information to you as you work toward a
new contract for our City Manager, Gregg Guetshow.

The 2014 City Manager Salary Survey as prepared by Michigan Municipal League (MML) shows 10 other cities
with an average population of 9,029 residents with an average salary of $98,927 for the City Manager.

In this same survey, our City Manager shows a salary of $83,125 with Charlotte reporting a population of 9,074.
The cities included in the MML survey included Marshall $110,265, St. Johns $91,000, Mason $87,793, Hillsdale
$91,000, Greenville $113,835, Tecumseh $94,266, Howell $94,348, Cadillac $90,500, Coldwater $111,426, and
Sturgis $104,839.

The MML survey does not show years of service for the respective cities, but experience and skill level is
critical for our future success. We are blessed to have both qualities in our city manager.

The operation of cities today is very complex and highly qualified management is required to protect the
interests of the residents and property owners. | ask that you develop a fair contract for our city manager. |
also ask that you work with our businesses and residents to make Charlotte the best it can be.

Ken Wirt, Past Mayor of City of Charlotte

123 North Bostwick Street

Charlotte, Ml 48813

(517) 719-0510

Time: December 18, 2015 at 10:05 am

{P Address: 207.179.123.81
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